
September 1, 1956

Ur. E. E, Wood, President
Sears Roebuck and Company
Chicago, Illinois

Dear Mr. Wood:

This will acknowledge receipt of your
letter of August 28th addressed to Mr. Iccles,
which arrived during his absence is the west.
0pon his return to Washington. I shall bring your
letter to his attention, and I am sure tfc&t he
will appreciate having you give him your ideas
as to amendments to the t&x bill.

Very truly yours,

Secretary to Mr. Eccles
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